
6th September 2023 

Dear Parents 

I look forward to seeing lots of you at the secondary transfer meeting this evening (7.30pm in the main 

school hall). 

I am attaching:-  

- slides from the presentation I will be going through (which was provided by Enfield Council) 

- a four year history showing how many St Monica’s children went to various secondary schools 

- dates of open evenings for non-selective schools you may be interested in 

- instructions for applying for your child’s place online (with Enfield) 

See below the distance measures for some Enfield/Barnet Secondary Schools.  

Distance measure from some Enfield/Barnet secondary schools – history 

Year Highlands Southgate Winchmore Ashmole 
2023 0.851 2.459 0.751 0.517 

2022 0.904 2.888 0.987 0.578 

2021 0.966 2.647 1.001 0.555 
Wren Academy Enfield 2023: Community places: 53 – furthest dist – 0.616 miles Foundation: 54 divided 
between the 2 criterion: 1. Church of England – 32 – furthest dist – 1.779 miles 2. Other christian 
demolitions– 22 – furthest dist – 1.421 miles 

Wren Academy Enfield 2022: Community places: 66 – furthest distance: 0.567 miles; Foundation: 66 
divided between the two criterion: 1. Church of England: 37 – furthest distance: 1.877 miles;   2. Church 
other: 29 – furthest distance: 1.311 miles 

Wren Academy Enfield 2021: Community places: 86 – furthest distance: 0.902 miles; Foundation: 86 
divided between the two criterion: 1. Church of England: 46 demand met; 2. Church other: 40 – furthest 
distance: 2.355 miles 

 

You will need to apply online via the London Borough in which you live.  Most parents live in Enfield and 

their information can be found here: 

https://www.enfield.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0024/40479/Applying-for-secondary-school-2024-Education.pdf   

Click here to start the application process (with Enfield) www.eadmissions.org.uk 

Barnet Admissions information can be found here: 

https://www.barnet.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-secondary-school/transferring-

secondary-school 

The closing date for applications online is 31st October. Catholic schools and some others such as Enfield 

Grammar will all request supplementary information – read each school website carefully for what is 

needed. I would advise you to deliver these in person to the relevant schools by Friday 20th October. 

Kind regards 

Kate Baptiste 

Headteacher 
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